                          ATTENTION

                    ALL PET OWNERS

The B.C. Government is reviewing the "Wildlife Act".  Currently people can keep a variety of different animals as pets, but this may soon change.  The BC SPCA has submitted their own suggestions as to what types of animals should be considered "acceptable" pets and what animals should be prohibited.  If the BC SPCA's suggestions are accepted, then all pet owners should be worried, regardless of whether you have a pet budgie or a cockatiel to a pet corn snake.  
You don't own an exotic pet.  You just have a pet budgie.  Why should you be concerned?
Here is an excerpt from the BC SPCA's submission:

"Exotic wildlife = Non-domesticated and non-indigenous species captured from the wild outside of Canada, or since captive-bred, and that do not naturally exist anywhere in the wild of Canada; these
species have been imported generally by the pet and entertainment industries."

This includes ALL BIRDS, tropical and salt-water fish, MOST SMALL ANIMALS, and, of course, ALL REPTILES AND ANPHIBIANS!!!!!.  
The BC SPCA wants to prohibit the ownership of ALL "non-domesticated" animals.  The list of acceptable "domesticated" animals is small and does not include common companion pet birds such as lovebirds, budgies, and cockatiels BANNED! Read for yourself what the BC SPCA has submitted by Going here to read "The Wildlife Act Discussion Paper". http://www.spca.bc.ca/WildlifeAct/SubmissionPackage/BC%20SPCA_Wildlife%20%20Act_Submission.pdf    

What can you do to help stop this?  
Call, email or snail mail your local MP,
You can also call:
Scott Black, BC Fish and Wildlife,  1-250-356-1952
Sara Dubois, BC SPCA,  1-250-418-5278  
 write letters to your local paper, talk to your local pet stores and make them aware of the situation.  
And most importantly:
TELL EVERY PET OWNER YOU KNOW!!!  
Forward this information to everyone you know, even if they don't own a pet!  Tell people 

